
FRENCH IMMERSION AT EARL BEATTY PS 2014-2015 

 

Once again it is time to think seriously about registering your child to 
the TDSB French Immersion program.  Entry to the program starts in 
Senior Kindergarten.  We would like to invite parents of our Junior 
Kindergarten students to come to the French Immersion parent 
information night on January 8th at 7 pm at the gym.  Parents will be 
informed of the registration process and will be able to ask questions 
they may have.  A representative from the French department will be 
here to do a presentation and answer questions regarding all aspects of 
the program.   

Online registration starts on January 6th and ends on January 30th.   

 

 


